
We are dedicated and focused on your safety, the safety of your guests, and the safety of our
staff. Therefore, due to COVID-19, the following procedures are required at Hocking Hills
Serenity Salt Cave.

1. ALL guests are REQUIRED to wear a face mask/covering PRIOR to entering our lobby.

2. While in our lobby, face masks/coverings MUST be worn at all times.

3. Once you enter our Salt Cave, choose your desired zero-gravity chair, and once the cave
door is closed, face masks/coverings may then be removed if you wish.
(please note: also due to COVID-19, blankets inside the cave will not be provided at this
time). Please be advised: the temperature inside the cave is approximately 74°F.

4. Face masks/coverings MUST be placed in the plastic container lined with the plastic bag
(located on the floor of the cave closest to your chair). Should you wish not to place your
mask in the provided container, they may remain attached to your ears and pulled down on
your face. Tissues and hand sanitizer are provided; use after touching your mask.

5. Use hand sanitizer upon entry to facility, and after touching masks.

6. At the end of your session, face masks/coverings MUST be re-applied PRIOR to exiting
our Salt Cave, and MUST remain in place until exiting our lobby.

7. COVID-19 is a respiratory disease that can result in serious illness or death, is caused by
SARSCoV-2 virus, which is a new strain of coronavirus that had not been previously
identified in humans and can easily spread from person to person. The virus is spread
between individuals who are in close contact with each other (within about six feet) through
respiratory droplets produced when an infected person coughs or sneezes. It may be possible
that individuals can get COVID-19 by touching their own mouth, nose or eyes.

Compliance with our COVID-19 safety guide is expected.


